
'D Commonwealth Edison
('O ) One First N;tional Pl n, Chicigo, Illinois;

~7 Addr:ss R: ply to: Post Offica 807767
(j Chicago lilinois 60690

Novembe r 12, 1982

Mr. Jame s G. Keppler, Regional Administrator
Directorate of Inspection and

Enforcement - Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: LaSalle County Station, Units 1 and 2
RHR System Pressure Switches
10 CFR 50.55(e) Final Report 82-09
NRC Docket No s . 5 0-37 3 a n d 5 0-37 4

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Commonwealth Edison notified your of fice on October 13,
1982 of a def. :lency in accordance with 10CFR50.55(e) concerning
pressure swit nes installed on the RHR system.

These components were furnished as part of the NSSS
contract. General Electric Co. has reviewed the situation and has
verbally indicated that the pressure rating mismatch is unique to
the LaSalle site and further it appears isolated a t LaSalle. Th ese
components serve a dual function. Their pressure rating was adequate
for their primary function but during steam condensing mode of ,the
RHR system, their ratings were inadequate.

The intended corrective action will be to install adequate
pressure switches prior to fuel load for Unit 2. It is presently,
anticipated that the components will be shipped to the site on or
about December 10, 1982. It is expected that they will be installed,

on Unit 1 by February 1,1983. As indicated this is considered a
final report for LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2.

Please address any questions on this matter to this of fice.

Very truly yours,

C
4/m/st-

[ C. W. Schroeder
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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cc: Director o f In spection and
| En fo rcemen t , Washington, D .C.

hk}t NRC Resident Inspector LSCS
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